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Mr Rod Smith

General Manager NSW

P.O. Box 862

SUBIACO Western Australia 6008

12 November 2019

McPhillamys Gold Project (SSD 9505)
Submissions Report

The public exhibition of the proposed McPhillamys Gold Project concluded on Thursday 24 October
2019.

The Department requests that you prepare and submit a Submissions Report detailing your
response to issues raised in submissions. The submissions can be viewed on the Department’s
website https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/.

Please note that the Department’s Water Group/ Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) is
finalising its advice and this will be forwarded to you when available.

The Department requests that you provide a written response to all submissions by 28 February
2020.

If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact Mandana Mazaheri on 02 9995 5093.

Yours sincerely,

/z/////ﬂ

Stephen onoghue
Director

Resource Assessments
as nominee of the Secretary




